
              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                       

Year 3 

In Maths we are learning about 

multiplication and division. 

We will be using arrays, sharing and 

grouping and focusing on the 

2,3,4,5,8 and 10 times tables. 

We will also be dividing by these 

numbers. 

 

 

In RE we are learning 

about the season of 

Advent and the feast of 

the Epiphany and how 

these point towards the 

true meaning of 

Christmas. 

 

 

 

This half-term  

we are reading:  

 

In English we will be focusing on ‘The 
BFG’ by Roald Dahl.  We will be 
writing recounts, character 
descriptions, wanted posters, 
instructions and letters. 
 
Then we will be focusing on the book 
‘The Tear Thief’ by Carol Ann Duffy. 
We will be writing a diary entry, 
persuasive poster and learning to use 
figurative language with the final 
outcome of a newspaper article. 
 

Maths 

English 

RE Science Geography 

We are learning 

about forces and 

magnets. We will 

be investigating 

how magnets 

work and which 

materials are 

magnetic. 

 

We will be 

learning about 

mountains,  

finding out about 

their features and 

researching the 

Himalayas. 

 

We will be 

designing and 

making a Christmas 

cushion.  

 

We will be developing 

our fitness and hockey 

skills. 

We will look at the features of 

different styles of music and then 

compose our own piece based on 

the theme of mountains. 

DT 

We will be creating stop 

frame animations using 

a motion picture app. 
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